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In the article titled “Abnormal Burnout of Nurses in Crisis; Double Pressure of Low Support and 
Competence,” published in Journal of Caring Sciences (2023, Volume 12, issue 4; doi: 10.34172/
jcs.2023.33177), an error was identified in the affiliation of the first author. The correct affiliation 
is as follows:
1. Department of Medical Surgical Nursing, Maragheh University of Medical Sciences, 
Maragheh, Iran.
The original version of the article has been amended in both the PDF and HTML formats to 
reflect this correction.
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